May 21st, 1957.

Report of President John F., Feldmann from May 1956 to
May 1957.

During the month of May 1956 your “ssocigtion recuested
from the Town Superintendent of Highwayd street and dead end signs
for the McKownville Fstates area, Also in communication with the
State Dept of Public Works relative to the Arterial Highway, which
is still under consideration, and in all probabllity be constructed
in the nesr future,

During June 1956 a notice was servid on all residents of
the McKownville Sewer District, advising of a Public hearing by the
tuilderland Town Board, proposing a new Drainage Sewer from a
point near (Glenwood street in an easterly direction to the City
of Albany line. The public hearing was conducted under the supervision
of the Town Board at the Westmere Schcol at which time the majority
of those attending did not favor such a project,

At the Board of Directors meeting of Oct. 3, 1956 letters
were addresses to the Town Board, re Water conditions, road and
street conditions and drainage.

At the suggestion of the Town Board and approved by the
McKownville Water District advisiory commi'tee the firm of Hall
& Company Was employed to seek a new water supply from shallow
wells, Afver the expenditure of $2500,00 the projest was dropped
as the shallow wells in the vicinity of the pmmping station
failed to provide an adiocuate supply to dispose of the present
system, In this connection 1 would redommend the the present
filteration plant be enlarged.,

A meeting of the Board of Directors held Feb. 27th, 1957
matters pretaing to all water userd of the McKownville Water
District using the old Water mains was taken under advisement
with the suggestion the all such userd be connected to the
new Water mains. Also matters pretaining Zoning violations

On March 21st, 1957 a general public meeting was held
at the rire House relative the the school bond issue. The issue
was ably stated by several members af the Board of Education and
its advisory committee, -

At invitation of the Board of Education your President
and Mrs Zyneickie attended several meetings at the Guilderland
High School representing this accociation in preraring the School
Budget, which was not acceptable to a large majority of the
residents of the Central Sehool District.

During the year Mrs. Ralph Compstock re&igned as a member
of the Board of Directors. I also regret to report the death of
one of our oldest members, Mr. Charles Parsons,

Respectfully submitted.

John ¥, Feldmann,



